
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wildcat PYP Newsletter  

Ways You Could Support Your Child as a PYP Parent 
 

As an essential member of your child’s learning community, you play an important role 
helping them take their learning deeper. There are 5 simple ways you can support your 
child’s learning at home. Whether it is the more formal learning connected to their 
schooling, or the incidental, unplanned learning through play, exploration, and life 
experience; these 5 strategies will help you, help your child become a lifelong learner. 
November’s issue focused on “taking an inquiry stance” while December focused on 
“supporting conceptual understanding” and January’s focus was “Prioritizing Reflection”.  
February focused on “Supporting Your Child’s Agency”. March focuses on the fifth and 
final simple way, which is:  


